
CLEAR CREEK METROPOLITAN RECREATION DISTRICT  

CLEAR CREEK COUNTY, COLORADO  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 
BUDGET COMMITTEE  

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 16TH, 2021  

HOSTED AT THE CLEAR CREEK RECREATION CENTER AND VIA ZOOM 

PRESENT:                          
Board members present were Laura Allen - President, Tom Harvey – Vice President, and Scott Yard – 
Treasurer.  Staff present Cameron Marlin - General Manager, Samantha Dhyne – Director of Marketing 
and Special Events, and Gwen LaGrow – Administration Manager.   

Call to Order:                    
President Laura Allen called the Budget Committee Work Session to order at 6:04 pm on the 16th day of 
June, 2021.  

Discussion on 2021 Budget: 

The Board and Staff discussed the 2021 budget, with a focus on reviewing the budget year to date by 
the end of July, to ensure that all changes that have been made thus far are reconciled within the 
budget. 

Adjournment:                                                        
The meeting was adjourned at 7:25pm. 

Minutes submitted  Marcie King 

 

Approved by: x___________________________________ 

  Marcie King, CCMRD Board Secretary 


